&
Continuing Education Requirements

8l Rule Changes Under Consideration

At its April meeting, the State Board of Education will be considering
possible changes to its rule on school board member continuing education.

Among the changes being considered:

. increasing the number of required hours of continuing education for
experienced board members, over and above the required team-building
session, from five hours annually (current rule) to eight hours annually

. requiring that experienced board members repeat the Orientation to the
Texas Education Code after re-election.

TASB wants to know what you think about these possible changes.

Board members are encouraged to take the brief survey available at the following
link before March 31:

http://surveys.tasb.org/s3/boardtraining2014

Or by scanning the QR code below:

Board member participation in the survey will be very helpful to the state board.

Thank you.
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